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Southeast Community College Approves Agreement With Baker University 
(KLZA)  Southeast Nebraska Community College has signed an agreement with Baker University
that will help Southeast students transfer to the school in Kansas.
 
 Southeast and Baker recently signed an articulation agreement that will make it easier for students to
transfer credits from Southeast to Baker once they complete their associate's degree.
 

Southeast has campuses in Lincoln, Milford and Beatrice. Baker is in Baldwin City, Kan.
 
Baker vice president Mark Beandre says this agreement will make it easier for Nebraska students to
consider attending Baker.
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